CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Dear Superintendent Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

I am writing you today to inform you that I wish to retire from my position as teacher assistant at Celina Elementary as of the end of the 2019-2020 school year. The recent and sudden passing of my loving husband helped me to realize that our life here on earth is very short and I need to have more time with my son and family members. While I truly enjoyed working at Celina schools, the staff and the students at Celina Elementary, I feel that this is in my best interest. I want to **Thank You** for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Diane Prenger 08/06/2020